
RED CREEK CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SOUTH STREET, PO BOX 190 

RED CREEK, NY 13143 

Photo and Video Release Opt Out Form 

 
Throughout the year, Red Creek Central School District students are photographed and video 
recorded as they participate in academic, artistic or athletic activities. The photos and videos are 
used to recognize students’ accomplishments and activities throughout the year through school-
related promotional and advertising materials disseminated to the public through print or 
electronic newsletters, email, website, social media, TV, print media, etc.  

Parents: If you are OK with having your student’s photo published, you do not need to fill this 
paper out. Thank you.  

 

If you DO NOT want to have your child’s photographic image to appear in public 
communications to promote school activities or recognize student achievement, please fill 
out the bottom part of this form and return it to the main office of your child’s school. (This 
applies to the current school year only. Please fill out a new form each school year if you do not 
want your child’s photo published.) 

School Year: ____________________________  Grade Level:________________ 

Student’s full name (please print): _______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name (please print): _____________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature: _____________________________________________________ 

Date: ____________________________ 

 

Please note that if your student participates in public events (such as sporting events or drama 
productions, or events open to the community), the school/district may have little to no control 
over photographs taken by the media, other parents or community members attending the event. 


